The Ifjúság street cash desk is closed

Dear Student,
l'd like to inform you that the Ifjúság street cash desk is closed from the 10th March. The mentioned cash desk will be open expectedly next week again.
Please look for information on our website before visiting any cash desks of the University.
Please consider this information by financial transactions.
Best regards,

Esemény dátum: Wednesday, 2021, March 10 - 08:00 to Friday, 2021, March 12 - 23:00

Source URL: https://kti.pte.hu/en/ifjusag-street-cash-desk-closed

Central Registrar's Office

Page 1 of 1